COMING SOON TO METUCHEN...

New Western Transmission Main
To Provide Supplemental Water
Delivery and Ensure Resiliency

IDDLESEX
ATER COMPANY

New Supplemental Water Main Being Constructed
in Edison and Metuchen
The Western Transmission
Main project is part of Middlesex Water Company will be constructing an underground large diameter water transmission
Middlesex Water main from Edison Township to the Borough of Metuchen through your area. Over the years, demands

; .
. Company’'s 51.60 million on the Company’s transmission mains have increased and their importance has grown more critical.
infrastructure investment

initiative, “Water for This main is being built to supplement an existing main and mitigate risks associated with aging
Tomorrow®” designed to infrastructure. This project is expected to begin in April 2018 and continue through 2020.
strengthen water Neighborhoods will likely see construction for several weeks at a time as the pipeline installation
distribution infrastructure progresses. The project route will include Jersey Avenue in Metuchen to Cedar Lane in Edison. Road

and help ensure greater
reliability, safety and
service quality now and for

excavation work is expected to result in temporary road closures and traffic detours but we will strive to
minimize inconvenience wherever possible. We thank you for your patience, cooperation and

the future. understanding throughout this important infrastructure improvement effort.
Check for project updates including construction status, road closures, traffic £ A
detours and other information on our project website at Us ‘

www.WaterForTomorrowMW(C.com

STREETS AFFECTED: Edison-Cedar Lane, Kilmer Road, Brunswick Ave., Talmadge Road, National Road, New Durham Road, Durham Ave. Metuchen-Durham Ave., Jersey Ave.

Learn more at www.waterfortomorrowmwc.com




